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Welcome to Acorn Class Autumn 2 Newsletter

 We are so pleased at how the children have settled so far! We have very much enjoyed getting to know them over the past few weeks and are looking forward to providing exciting learning opportunities for them. Please continue to support your child’s transition by bringing them into the classroom in a morning, completing the activity out on the table for them before settling them onto the carpet, ready to begin their learning at 9am. 
 

Why do squirrels hide their nuts?
Our topic this half term is all about autumn. We will be reading autumn related stories and exploring role play to improve our speech and language skills. We will be continuing our group writing activities and aiming to master our letter formation. During this half term we will also be exploring and observing nature and the changes that typically happen at this time of year. 
Maths
We will continue with counting practise up to 10 then to 20 once the children are ready. We will be comparing quantities and describing them appropriately. We will be exploring the concept of partitioning by learning about parts and wholes and exploring different ways of making numbers. We will be reviewing the names of shapes and finding shapes within the environment. 
Phonics

Your child will continue to take part in daily phonics carpet sessions and group activities. They may also spend time with an adult in a small group or by themselves to give them a bit of support or follow up with this. We are currently working on segmenting and blending strategies and learning the second set of sounds. This will enable children to hear all the sounds in a word. You can support this at home by asking your child to show you how to ‘talk like a robot’ and say simple cvc words such as ‘cat’, ‘bus’ and ‘log’. 
Reading Books

Every child now has a reading book. It is very important that your child reads at home every day if possible and that these reading sessions are recorded with a comment in their reading diary. They will need to have read four times at home before staff will change their book. Books will be changed on a Tuesday and a Friday from next week.  
 

Thank you for supporting your child in their education. Working together is key to your child achieving their potential. If you have any problems or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 

Mrs Bakes and Mrs Reilly
